The Honorable Robert Crowell, Mayor Carson City Board of Supervisors 201 North Carson Street Carson City, NV 89701

RECEIVED

JAN 0 9 2015

CARSON CITY EXECUTIVE OFFICES

RE: Eagle Valley Municipal Golf Courses

Dear Mayor Crowell:

The purpose of my letter is to express my support for the Eagle Valley Municipal Golf Courses and request your continued support of the facility and its successful operation.

As a long time resident and playing golf in Carson City for many years, myself and local residents can be proud of the many accomplishments and improvements that have been implemented in the course management. Under the leadership and ingenuity of Jim Kepler over the last few years, the facility continues to make strides in providing recreational services for the playing public with competitive but affordable rates. With the continued participation of over 2,500 local golfers, Eagle Valley represents a very large part of the total recreational public and there is little doubt that it is the most largely used and self-funded public recreational facility in our community.

As you know, or will be made aware of in future meetings, all of the recommendations in the Moss Adams Report have been implemented with a great deal of success. I strongly urge you to protect the public investment we have in the facility and that you continue to provide this golfing recreational service to Carson City citizens.

Very truly yours,

Douglas A. Sever 1 Chollar Place

Carson City, Nevada 89706

(775) 882-4194

DAS:ds

Cc: Karen Abowd, Supervisor Ward 1
Brad Bonkowski, Supervisor Ward 2
Lori Bagwell, Supervisor Ward 3
Jim Shirk, Supervisor Ward 4
Nick Marano, City Manager
Jim Kepler, EVGC General Manager
Board of Directors, EVGC Corporation

LATE MATERIAL

MEETING DATE 1/15/15

ITEM # 33c